
Clyde – are enjoying their Viking topic.  They have been outside collecting twigs to make their                            

longboat models and make 30 shields. They are also making Viking animations.                                                                                    

Lomond – have been loving their space topic and have produced some very creative work.                                        

They have written some amazing space themed poetry work and are so proud of the work                                           

they have produced!                                                                                                                                                                   

Nevis  – have been enjoying their Chinese New Year celebrations.  They have been                                                

learning  about the Chinese zodiac story and getting some great ideas for writing.                                                                         

Kung Hei Fat Choi!                                                                                                                                                                     

Thistle -   have been enjoying making their own animations.  They have also been learning                                         

lots about natural disaster and writing poems which they shared at assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

Emergency Contacts 

Please ensure the information we 

have is correct and up-to-date, and 

advise immediately of any change. 
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As always if you require any 

further information please 

do not hesitate  to contact 

myself or Mrs Blair (Principal 

Teacher) on :                                 

0141 892 0813                                     

J Wallis                                       

Depute Headteacher 

Sandwood 

Primary/Sandwood  LCR 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

    LINN PARK                                                      

The children continue to enjoy their visits to Linn Park. 

The rota is as follows for the next 4 weeks:                

19.2.20 – Thistle 

26.2.20 - Clyde 

04.3.20 – Lomond 

11.3.20– Nevis 

During the visits, play is freely chosen and self-directed 

when possible. The visits encourage social, physical, 

intellectual, creative and emotional development 

through different types of play. 

        

 

 

 

 

 

School Closed for children :  

 Friday 7th February (additional 

inservice for teachers) 

 Monday 10th February 

 Tuesday 11th February  

 Wednesday 12th February 

(inservice for teachers) 

 

Parents’ Night - Wednesday 4th 

March   

 

 

Our Parents’ Evening is Wednesday 4th March.  

Appointment times have been given to families.  

We look forward to welcoming you to the LCR 

then. 
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